
 
July 11, 2019 
 
  
Mr. David Larsen 
REI 
4080 N. 20th Ave 
Wausau WI  54401 
 
 
Mr. Harley Karow 
Kelly's Spur 
53270 County Rd D 
Grand View, WI 54839 
 
 
 Subject: Rescindment of Cost Cap Approval 
  PECFA #54839-9999-67-A DNR BRRTS # 03-04-000967 
  Kelly’s Spur Station, State Hwy 63 & County Rd D, Grand View 
 
Dear Mr. Larsen and Mr. Karow: 
 
On July 8, 2019 the Department provided a Cost Cap Approval for a carbon injectate remediation scope of work 
cost estimate submitted by REI for the site referenced above. After consideration, the Department is rescinding 
the approval and is requiring that the consultant solicit three comparative bids for the carbon injectate 
remediation scope of work for the Department to review and approve prior to initiating work at the site. REI will 
be reimbursed up to $1,000 by the PECFA program for the work associated with preparing requests for, soliciting 
and evaluating bids. If you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 267-2465 or 
jenna.soyer@wisconsin.gov.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Jenna Soyer 
Fiscal and IT Section Chief 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 
cc: 
Chris Saari, NOR Team Supervisor 
Carrie Stoltz, NOR Hydrogeologist 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
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State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
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Madison WI  53707-7921 
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